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I am voicing my profound protest to the the approval for and establishment of the Kalama Methanol
Export Facility. I join our governor in his rejection of said proposal. Washington state (or any
location for that matter) does not need to host the world's largest methanol production plant, and the
numerous dangers it would pose: a) such as those of the pipeline from Canada (leaks and ecological
disruption), b) the storage of millions of gallons of flammable liquid at the facility (leaks, explosion
and fire-a disaster waiting to happen) and c) the threat of tankers sailing the Columbia
(leaking-polluting the waters and shoreline, or colliding with other ships or boaters.


